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Dear Parents and Students, 

 

As your new Secondary Leader I look forward to continuing to develop the excellent 
educational offer we have for every student at Richmond Park School. This is an 
outstanding school with dedicated and highly qualified teachers who work tirelessly to 
ensure our happy and enthusiastic students are provided with the best opportunities and 
achieve the highest educational standards. I am really pleased to be part of the next stage 
of Richmond Park School, as we offer even more exciting courses, high quality teaching and 
wide extra-curricular opportunities for our students to grow, achieve and aspire to be the 
very best that they can be. 
 

Our students are at the very heart of our mission to offer a first-class education based on 
the UK curriculum and English as the language of instruction. This year we have our first 
IGCSE examinations for our Y11 students and we look forward to celebrating their success 
next summer. 
 

Our teachers are ready to ensure that every one benefits from these four features of our 
Richmond Park education: 

High Quality Curriculum - well chosen, well sequenced and well assessed, led by our expert 
teachers who know their subject in depth. 

Supportive Environment - positive climate and relationships in classes, led by adaptive 
teachers that know their students’ strengths and areas to develop.  

Opportunity to Learn - effective use of lesson time, behaviours, and routines for learning 
from all students. 

Hard Thinking - high challenge and a range of teaching strategies to make students think 
deeply and achieve their full potential. 

It will be a fulfilling and exciting year for all of us and I look forward to getting to know the 
students, families and the wider community of Richmond Park School, and celebrating the 
successes that we will achieve together this coming year. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Brian Conway  
Secondary Leader 


